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Allison Spani

From: Shanna Kuhlemier
Sent: Thursday, June 3, 2021 8:25 AM
To: Allison Spani
Subject: FW: *NEW SUBMISSION* Public Comment

 
 
Shanna D. Kuhlemier, CMC  
District Clerk/Assistant to the General Manager  

 
11570 Donner Pass Road 
Truckee, CA 96161 
P: 530-582-3980 
www.tdpud.org 
 

At The Truckee Donner PUD, we believe in: 
Safety – Safety is our way of life! 

Communication – Send and receive 
Integrity – Honest and ethical! 

Accountability – Own it! 
Timeliness – Meet our goals and commitments! 

Work Life Balance – Work hard, play hard! 
 
This electronic message contains information from the Truckee Donner Public Utility District which is intended to be sent to the individual or entity named above. If you are not 
the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying or distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you receive this transmission in error 
please reply to my e-mail. 
 

From: Truckee Donner Public Utility District [mailto:webmaster@tdpud.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 8:10 AM 
To: Shanna Kuhlemier 
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Public Comment 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Truckee Donner PUD. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Public Comment 

Submission #:  964005  
IP Address:  47.208.176.187  

Submission Date: 06/02/2021 8:10  

Survey Time:  3 minutes, 47 seconds 
 

You have a new online form submission. 
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.  

 

Public Comment 
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Full Name 
Mike Wolf  

Email 
mwolfnv@hotmail.com 

Submit Comment 
Truckee PUD Board, General comment regarding the new GM, I appreciate everything everyone on the board has been working for 
and the selection of Brian for GM seems to fit the goals of the PUD and the residence of Town. With the work you all have done and 
are doing and the drive of the new GM Truckee PUD will be able to bring to light all of the forward thinking projects in the works. 
Thank You Mike 

Thank you, 
Truckee Donner Public Utility District  

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.  


